
Submitter: Virginia Suhrstedt  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB77 

I oppose SB77 

This bill will have the impact of robbing property owners of our private property rights. 

It’s not the state’s place to tell us what size of business we can operate on our 

property. This bill will also work to crush small business in the rural communities. 

Many families trying to provide a living for themselves and others will be negatively 

impacted. Please reconsider this bill.  

Thank you. 


